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Friday 28th March 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

This week our focus has been focusing upon strength and our continued efforts during 

the season of Lent.  We have been continuing to follow Pope’s Francis’ recovery and 

trying to follow being ‘Pilgrims of Hope’. We have had a fun-packed week with our Stay 

and Play sessions for Nursery, Gardening sessions for Y2 and our Chess team took 

part in a local schools’ competition.  

We have two more weeks left before the Easter break and are looking forward to plenty 

more learning and activities planned for our children and families. Thank you also for 

attending our parent/teacher meetings on Wednesday, feedback from our survey will 

be shared soon. If you have not completed this please follow the link on our home 

page on the school website. 

 

We hope our Muslim families who are celebrating Eid over the weekend have a lovely 

time together, Eid Mubarak.  

 
Reminders:  

• Junior Boiler: The temporary boiler has now been fitted and up and running, 
a huge thank you to our staff for their patience during this tricky time.   

• Wednesday 2nd April- Eid celebration event in our infant hall 2pm-4pm. 

• Wednesday 9th April- Easter Big Lent walk and our celebration event in our 
infant hall 2pm-4pm.  

• Thursday 10th April – End of term for children, school closes at the following 
times:  

• Nursery collection at 11.45 

• Reception collection at 12.50 

• Y1 and Y2 collection 12.50 

• Y3- Y6 collection 1.00 

• We return to school for Summer term on Tuesday 22nd April at 8.40am. 
 

Thank you for your continued support  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  
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The Jubilee prayer 

 

Father in heaven, 

may the faith you have given us 

in your son, Jesus Christ, our brother, 

and the flame of charity enkindled 

in our hearts by the Holy Spirit, 

reawaken in us the blessed hope 

for the coming of your Kingdom. 

 

May your grace transform us 

into tireless cultivators of the seeds of the Gospel. 

May those seeds transform from within both humanity and the whole cosmos 

in the sure expectation 

of a new heaven and a new earth, 

when, with the powers of Evil vanquished, 

your glory will shine eternally. 

 

May the grace of the Jubilee 

reawaken in us, Pilgrims of Hope, 

a yearning for the treasures of heaven. 

May that same grace spread 

the joy and peace of our Redeemer 

throughout the earth. 

To you our God, eternally blessed, 

be glory and praise for ever. 

 

Amen. 

 

Official prayer from Pope Francis for the Jubilee year 2025, "Pilgrims of hope" 


